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Board of Health Meeting 

Monday, November 20, 2017

_________________________________________________________

· Call to Order

· Pledge of Allegiance

· Review and approval October meeting minutes

· Health Officer’s Report 

· Old Business 
a. Backyard Chicken Formal Rec. sent to commissioners

b. Teen Sleep program in conjunction with community?

c. Note/Survey on School Start times from Superintendent Ken Batchelor

d. Ms Schanne/Officer Block - Opiates presentation at VFMA

New Business

a.  Presentations for Dec/Jan

e. New Students Introduction-- Julia Shi, Emily Chen

f. Teen Health Week is now in March 2018

g. Crumb Rubber Turf Field Update

· Announcements
· Public Participation

· Adjourn

· The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday Dec 18, 2017 at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.
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